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The month of June and the lovely 
weather that it brings has helped to fill 
us with lots of hope for the future.  It 

has been another successful week of 
learning both in school and at home.  In 

this week’s edition of the newsletter 
we’re celebrating samples of amazing 
work that children working from home 

have been able to share with us.   

Jumping for Joy at Jessop! 
 

Key Worker children studied the artist of the week, Damien Hirst, and recreated these beautiful pictures. 
Damien says that he sees beauty in science and likes it when things are 

repulsive and attractive at the same time. Damien loved to paint butterflies. He really inspired our pupils this 
week! Remember to keep an eye out for the artist of the week in the Art Hub.  

 
Year 6 

children 
enjoying a 

socially 
distanced 
PE lesson 
with Ms 
Terry 

https://www.jessopprimary.org.uk/News/Newsletters/
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The children in the Penguin Class Bubble have been very 
interested in snails, bees and mini beasts! They have 
spent their playtimes exploring different habitats where 
mini beasts live. Lots of bees were found in and around 
flowers, ladybirds were discovered snoozing on warm 
walls and snails were spotted in cool, damp corners near 
the flowerbeds. The children then used what they had 
observed about a snail's habitat to create a 'snail hotel' 
out of sticks, twigs and leaves. They made sure the hotel 
had lots of foliage for the snails to eat and was placed in 
a shady part of the playground, so that the snails would 
not get too hot. The 'snail hotel' soon had lots of visitors!  

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 - Smartie Investigation 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Year 1 – ‘Snail Hotel’  

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Year 1 - Sketches  

 
 

         
 

Year 6 took Friday's learning time to complete a long 
and challenging Smartie/Skittles investigation. They 
used many arithmetic skills they'd worked on 
throughout the past year, such as calculating the 
mean, median, mode and range, working with 
fractions, simplifying equations, drawing bar charts, 
comparing and predicting. Unfortunately, the data 
became a bit skewed as some children couldn't 
resist eating some of their 'data' as they went along!! 
 
"This is very long - I wish I hadn't bought a giant bag 
of Skittles!" - Hisham 
 
"The most fun and yummy task Miss has ever had us 
do!" - Shakira 
 
"Maths and sweets are fun - a good combination!" - 
Dilly 
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Celebrating Home Learning  
 

We are extremely proud of you for working so hard at home.  
Please remember to submit your work to your teacher weekly by using 
the year group email address. We would love to see and celebrate your 

fantastic work. Keep it up Jessop pupils!  

EYFS 
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    Celebrating Home Learning  
 

Year 2 

Year 3 Year 4 
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    Celebrating Home Learning  
 

Year 5 

Year 6 
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